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April 6, 2020 

 

Dear CRCA Partners!  

 

We pray all of you are healthy and staying engaged in a variety of learning activities with your 
child during this unique time in history. Our top priority is the health and safety of our students, 
staff, and parents, and we take this responsibility seriously. 
 

On Thursday, March 26th, Governor Kay Ivey in conjunction with Dr. Eric Mackey, State 
Superintendent of Education, announced that all Alabama K-12 schools, public and private, will 
remain closed for the 2019-2020 school year. All other nonessential businesses (including 
preschools) have also been closed until April 17th. Then on March 29th, President Trump 
extended the social distancing mandate to April 30th. We are praying that the mandate and a 
flattening of the curve will occur soon so we can reopen our doors for our CRCA families. As 
soon as we receive that information, we will notify our CRCA parents and students.  
 
Since we are unable to provide childcare services at this time, no tuition is due for April (for 
Toddler-K4 students ONLY). If, however, you did not clear your account for March, payments 
are due and can be mailed to the financial office. Please note all late fees have been waived for 
March.  
 

We are committed to the education of our students and despite the social distancing mandate, 
directors, teachers, administrators, and parents working together will help students through this 
unprecedented crisis. Our teachers are not moved by the situation at hand and want to ensure 
our students remain on track for next year. With that in mind, as we transition to E-Learning, it is 
our belief that our virtual class activities will allow us to continue instruction with little interruption 
to the educational process. In a virtual learning environment, students and parents take 
responsibility for their work and engagement.  
 

Thank you for completing the E-Learning survey that was sent last week. Students/Parents will 
locate will the virtual classroom instructional videos through Google Classroom. Teachers will 
send parents an invite to their Goggle Classroom. Parents, all you have to do is accept the 
invite and you are good to go! If you do not receive a Google Classroom invite, please contact 
administration via email at eduwithjoy@yahoo.com or calvary.warriors@yahoo.com. 
 

Teachers have also put together work packet assignments to help students with their learning 
experiences every two weeks. These packets are for your convenience to aid in not having to 
pull outside resources. Please see attachment for work packet pick-up days.  

We appreciate your support and patience in helping your child through their E-Learning 
experience. We are excited to build this program and believe this will enhance the learning 
opportunities for our children and have them well-prepared for the next level. We suggest 
getting the mornings started with our usual devotion, prayer, confessions, and affirmations. We 
are praying Psalm 91 over all our CRCA students and their families. We pray this Psalm of 
protection and safety. We deem it fitting for this season.   
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If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at 
eduwithjoy@yahoo.com. 

Denika Whitt-McCall  
Mrs. Denika Whitt-McCall, Director  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:eduwithjoy@yahoo.com


 

Calvary Resurrection Christian Academy  

E-Learning and Work Packet Schedule  

 

E-Learning  
Component 
Schedule  

Monday  Wednesday Friday   

Instructional  
Videos  

Instructional   
Virtual Activities  

Class Meet Time  
“Friday Fun”  

    

Work Packet 
Schedule 

Pick-up Date  
 

April 9th  
April 23rd  
May 7th   

Work Packets 
will be available 
4:00pm – 6:00pm 

during pick-up 
days.  

*Teachers will post new videos on Mondays.  

**Teachers will post their individual time for Friday Fun activities via Goggle Classroom, 

such as Lunch with My Teacher, Color Fun day, etc.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


